Dear Bonnie & Colleen:


I wanted to write you both a letter, and so I thought I would just write one letter and you two could read this.  I never got the chance to express how glad I was that both of you visited our church several months ago.  We would sure like to have both of you come back to church again.  I know you will find a lot of young people your age and many friends.  I think you know Lacy, and she is just one of many great friends that I am sure you will make. We have a great new Youth Minister that I know is anxious to meet you, and willing to help in any way as am I.   That’s about all I have to say, I just wanted to invite you again, and tell you that we would be glad to have you anytime.  I am going to pray that God will bless your lives.  

Sincerely, 

Danny Whitley
